
             
 

                

 

Sanskriti	School 
Dr	S	Radhakrishnan	Marg 

Chanakyapuri,	New	Delhi-21 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
29.11.2021 

Dear Parents 
Effective communication between teachers and parents plays a crucial role in 
developing the overall personality of a child.  We would like to invite you to 
attend the Parent-Teacher Meeting which has been scheduled for 4th 
December 2021 in school. These meetings are a valuable chance to meet with 
your child’s teachers to discuss how your child has settled in since the start of 
the year, review their progress, and consider next steps in their learning.  An 
in-person interaction gives parents an opportunity to not only meet the class 
teachers but also the subject /activity teachers.  
 
Your ward’s PTM timings will be conveyed to you shortly through Google 
Classroom (Grades 1-5) and by a message in your ward’s login (Nursery and 
Prep).  
 
The safety and well-being of all is of utmost importance to us.  Hence, we 
request you to adhere to the timings to avoid over-crowding.   
 
Kindly note that children should not accompany the parents for the PTM. 
 
 
Thank you for your constant support and cooperation. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Suruchi Lal 
Junior School In-charge 

 


